
Hi there ~ 
 
I wanted to let you know that many Oregonians are concerned about our health and that of our 
children, grandchildren, and the planet. We would like to see more attention (and money!) being paid 
to: 
 
- monitoring air quality 
- keeping or reinstating laws and grants that enable the State to improve our air 
- serious enforcement of existing regulations on air quality 
 
My family has been in the heavy equipment parts business since 1948. We know a thing or two about 
diesel, and we know what it is like to earn our living using equipment that can foul the air. We have 
survived and thrived thanks to customers who use heavy equipment to grade, dig, build, log, mine, and 
farm. Even so, we understand that the environment is in trouble and all of us must pull together on 
reducing air pollution. If it inconveniences business owners—well, so be it. We all need to be responsible 
for environment and health. Even if it cuts into profits.  
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Tiffany Lee Brown 
NOTE: I am not sending this email on behalf of my family’s business, but just from me! 
 


